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                        Dear Novato Parade Supporter,  
 
                        Each July 4th for the past twenty-one years, a dedicated group of community volunteers, 

with the assistance from the City of Novato and the County of Marin, has put on the 
largest parade in the North Bay.  This year will be no exception.  Our parade is a true 
home town event, planned and managed by community volunteers, composed of 
hundreds of local groups ready to entertain and attended by 15,000-20,000 people from 
all over the Bay Area.  Such an extraordinary event requires dozens of volunteers doing 
hundreds of hours of work and financial support from businesses and individuals like 
you. 

 
                        Funding for the parade relies on the generosity of local area businesses, residents and 

civic leaders.  The Novato 4th of July Parade does not receive any direct financial support 
from the city of Novato.  Thus, as a member of the Novato community, we request your 
support for this exuberant expression of the best our town has to offer.  Please fill out the 
attached a parade support form and help however you can.  Together we can continue a 
very special tradition that typifies what makes Novato such a special place to live and 
work!    

 
                        Sincerely, 
 
 
                        Kathy Nickel 
                        Chair, Novato 4th of July Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                        Please note that the Novato Parade Committee is incorporated as a 501©4.  Check with 

your tax advisor regarding the deductibility of your donation. 


